
https://massey.zoom.us/j/82175114347


COVID restrictions, to guide the commencement of elections in the Auckland area. We will 

keep you posted as the information is released. 

  

Finally, a big thank you to all the school staff and teaching assistants for all of their work 

during the current lockdown, continuing to provide learning for our children during these 

disruptive times.  

  

Nō reira, stay safe and hope to see you all at school sometime soon. 

  

Ngā mihi mahana 

Birkdale North School Board 
 


